
January 10, 2021 

20561 Wild Horse Ranch Road 

Ranch 10 

Rollins, Montana 59931 

 

Subject:  Happy New Year The Nature Taking Conservancy!  Did you receive your 12 year 

history of taking private property rights enclosed? 

 

Dear TNC: 

 

Please make a calendar of these documented examples of how The Nature Conservancy does 

not conserve or protect private property at all but takes away private property rights. 

 

I know you are someone who cares deeply about our private property rights and our unalienable 

rights more that you care for environmental extremism. 

 

With the help of extremist organization like TNC we are losing more private and public land to 

green extreme eastern far left organizations than ever before.  This land is our land!  Our land is 

primarily for local productive use and not for centralized prima donna eastern land banks trying 

to roll up political and financial control of our sovereign states! 

 

Get off our land, out of our states and shit in your own green extreme sand boxes in your filthy 

over crowded cities! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jack Venrick 

Rollins, Montana 

www.freedomforallseasons.org 

https://www.freedomforallseasons.org/FreedomFromEnvironmentalExtremism.html  

 You calendar is linked  above and go half way down page or 

 It is also attached to this letter. 

 P.S. Take me off of  your green extreme distribution list. 

 

http://www.freedomforallseasons.org/
https://www.freedomforallseasons.org/FreedomFromEnvironmentalExtremism.html

